
 
 

119 Grand Ave., Suite B    Bellingham Washington 98225    Phone: 360.733.1567    Facsimile: 360.733.1207 

 

July 31, 2020 

City of Lynden 
Attn:  Steve Banham, Public Works Director 
300 4th Street 
Lynden, WA 98264 
 
SUBJECT:     RECOMMENDATION TO AWARD 

                      LYNDEN MUNICIPAL AIRPORT – CITY OF LYNDEN 

 2020-08 PRECISION APPROACH PATH INDICATOR (PAPI) LIGHT 

REPLACEMENT 

Dear Mr. Banham: 

Enclosed is the bid tabulation for the 2020-08 Precision Approach Path Indicator (PAPI) Light Replacement 

project at Lynden Municipal Airport.  Three (3) bid proposals for the above-referenced project were opened 

and read on Thursday, July 30, 2020.  We have reviewed the bid packages submitted to the City of Lynden.  

The apparent responsive and responsible low bidder is Colvico, Inc.    

A summary of the bid tabulation results is shown below: 

2020-08 PAPI Light Replacement Colvico, Inc. 
Electric West, 

Inc. 

Sail Electric, 

Inc. 

Bid Schedule  $ 18,405.00 $ 31,735.00 $ 32,305.00 

Washington State Sales Tax $  1.601.24 $  2,760.95 $  2,810.54 

GRAND TOTAL $ 20,006.24 $ 34,495.95 $ 35,115.54 

It is our opinion that Colvico, Inc., submitted a complete bid proposal that is in compliance with the bid 

document.  The bid amount proposed by Colvico, Inc., is in conformance with industry standards and 

current trends in the construction market.  In addition, no bid informality has been found that would be 

cause for rejection of the proposal.  

Accordingly, we recommend that the City consider awarding a contract to Colvico, Inc.  The aircraft 
insurance carrier should be provided with a copy of this recommendation to award letter as required. 
 

Sincerely, 

PRECISION APPROACH ENGINEERING, INC. 

 

 

Ed Addicks, P.E. 
Project Manager 
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